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MEMO
To:           City of Eden Mayor and Council
Through:  Brad Corcoran, Eden City Manager
From:       Tommy Underwood, Fire Chief

Re:           Emergency Operation Plan Revision
Date:        February 14, 2012

In an annual review of the EOP for the City of Eden, a committee was formed and the committee found that the EOP needed to be revised. The members of the committee were Terry Shelton, Kelly Stultz, Kevin Taylor, Sam Shelton, Todd Harden and Tommy Underwood. You have with this memo a copy of the EOP with strike throughs and the revisions in red. If you have any questions or concerns please contact me.
